
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Victim Assistance Committee seeking members 
 
Start Date: March 17, 2025 
End Date: April 25, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 
 
Are you interested in advocating for victims of crime and supporting programs and 
policies to assist them? The Department of Justice is looking for representatives from all 
three regions of Nunavut to serve on the Victim Assistance Committee. 

The Victim Assistance Committee, established under the Victims of Crime Act, is a three-
member group appointed by the Minister of Justice for a three-year term. Members play 
a key role in promoting victim services, reviewing project proposals, and making 
recommendations on applications to the Victim Assistance Fund. The committee may 
also provide input on policies related to victim services.  

Training on roles and responsibilities will be provided to appointed applicants.  

The deadline for submissions is April 25, 2025.  

If you are interested, please submit a cover letter describing your interest in the 
committee, your resume, a criminal records check, and a letter of reference to Renee 
Druggett at victimservices@gov.nu.ca.  

### 

Media Contact:  

Stephen Shaddock 
Director of Policy and Planning 
Department of Justice 
867-975-6316 
sshaddock1@gov.nu.ca 
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